
To

From

Director, Higher Education

Panchkula, Haryana

The Principals of all Government Colleges in Haryana

27ns0-2018 Co (l) Dated 14th January,2020

Regarding creation of alumni network in colleges

The Department of Higher Education, Haryana is committed towards improving

the overall performance of the Higher Education lnstitutes (HEls) of the state and bring in a culture

of exce[ence in the present set of activities by strict and continuous audit of the performance of

the rnstitutes. The Department has taken various initiatives in this direction as such and come up

with the action pran of getting ail its government coileges (fhose which are erigible and existing

over 5 years) NAAC accredited by 2020'21'

Accordingly, department is working towards the contours which will help colleges

ingettinggoodgradesinNAAC.Duringameeting(MoMattached)withstatelevelqualitycell

(SLoc)whichwasheldon20November20lgunderthechairpersonshipofDirector,Higher

Education, matter regarding arumni networkwas arso discussed. rt has been decided that colleges

should have alumni association which will not only help in NAAC but also help in tracking of

students after graduating from the colleges'

It will be pertinent to mention that department is in process of developing

centrarized arumni portarwhich wiil be integrated with the ERp sorution. rt is, therefore, requested

thatcollegesmaypublicizenoticeofformingalumninetworkaSperNMcguidelinesimmediately.

You are requested to take necessary action as suggested and send report on this matter by 21't

January, 2a2o at [eghfrcgq$-5@ffratl.8ga a
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Memo No.

Subject:

v


